
DANCE BIZ
June 1, 2020

To all Students/Parents:

Hello, I hope this letter finds every one healthy and safe.  In regards to the Coronavirus, we are 
part of Phase 4 for reopening. We are currently closed until the NYS opens for Phase 4.  The 
recital dates, June 13 & 14 have been canceled. With so much time missed all of our instructors 
have decided not to reschedule and try to make a show happen. The dancers would not have 
enough time to be ready to perform. We will be crediting all students that have payed their 
recital fee and costumes will be handed out when we can do that.

I found that continually making decisions and plans, only to have them change a day later, was 
mentally challenging. We have also decided not to have a summer program and we are looking 
forward to starting dance again for fall September 8th. We will be mailing out schedules to 
everyone the first week of August.

I do keep a post on the website for you to check on updates.  Also feel free to email or call with 
any questions or ideas you may have. Email: dancebiz@rochester.rr.com, or 254-0300.

Posted below you will see any balance due or credits you have. Please keep this for your 
records. Please let me know if you have any questions about the charges and credits below. 
With the understanding of these difficult times, if you can get any balances due paid by 
September that would be greatly appreciated. Please Keep This For Your Records.

Past due March – April session $

Current  May – June session If you did zoom. (Discounted) $

Costume Balance $

Recital Refund -

Total Due $

Total Credit $

We can accept checks payable to: Dance Biz, 1742 Long Pond Rd #3, Roch., NY 14606
Payments through Venmo (Phone App.)

We appreciate your understanding in the changes we have to make. 

Thank you, Dance Biz Staff

1742 Long Pond Road
Rochester, NY 14606
585-254-0300
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